
  

COUNCIL – 24 JULY 2013 
 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTION 
 
 
Question 1 
 
Councillor P Ruffles to ask the Executive Member for Community Safety 
and Environment: 

 
Is Councillor Alexander able to provide an update on his progress towards 
the generation of hydro-power from the flow of the Lea at Hertford, to 
provide so many benefits, not least of which would be power charge costs 
for Hertford Theatre? 

 
 

Question 2 
 
Councillor E Buckmaster to ask the Executive Member for Health, Housing 
and Community Support: 
 
Public health delivery is currently going through many changes, and is 
under great pressure to make improvements.  Can the Executive Member 
for Health Housing and Community Support comment on the role of East 
Herts Council in the Public Health arena, and particular, the part that we as 
individual members can play in the process? 
 
 
 
 
 


